

January 12, 2016

Dear San Diego County Engineering Council Society Member,

I am sure you agree with our mission that quality mathematics education is essential for a technically literate population and global competitiveness. Our volunteer, coaches and sponsors of the San Diego Chapter MATHCOUNTS Competition are proud to be actively encouraging academic excellence in mathematics among middle school students in our community.

The San Diego Chapter MATHCOUNTS Competition this year has an unprecedented 29 participating local schools with a total program budget of \$3,000. This budget includes students' and coaches' competition expenses such as lunch, awards, rental equipment and office supplies that are not covered by the school entry fees paid to the national organization. I am requesting your support for the 2015/2016 San Diego Chapter MATHCOUNTS Competition to be held at UCSD on February 27, 2016. We typically receive between \$100 and \$300 per society. In return for your contribution, our Chapter will acknowledge your generosity by listing your society on the day of the competition and in press releases to print and broadcast media.

Thank you in advance for your support of the San Diego MATHCOUNTS event. More information is available at http://www.cspeef.com/sandiego.html. Please make your check payable to CSPE — San Diego with a memo for MATHCOUNTS and mail to SD MATHCOUNTS Treasurer, 888 Brockton Street, El Cajon, CA 92020.

Sincerely.

Peter Livingston, P.E.

San Diego MATHCOUNTS Coordinator

(858) 663-6989

peter@livingstonengineering.com